
 

 

 East Windsor Beautification Committee 
Regular Meeting  

CANCELLED 
Wednesday, April 22, 2020 

The Osborn House 

115 Scantic Road 

East Windsor, CT 06088 

7:30 pm 
 

 

Due to the corona virus the beautification committee will not be 

holding their regular meeting. In addition All upcoming projects are on 

hold until further notice.  

 

Please feel free to connect with us via email with ideas and 

collaboration opportunities to ewbeautification@gmail.com 
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